



June 8, 1994

1994 122 13

Honorable Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief of the Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller,

I was delighted to meet you at Cushing last weekend. It was a pleasure to visit with you and hear your thoughtful commencement address.

I do hope you will have time to get together for lunch or dinner on one of your upcoming trips to New York City. If, as you suggested, you would like to send me your schedule of Ford Foundation meetings, you may fax it to me at 212-636-6033, or mail it to me at the address below.

As promised, I am sending material on our program at Fordham and have put your name on our mailing list for future issues of the newsletter.

Bob and I look forward to seeing you and Charlie at Parents' Weekend in October.

With warmest regards,

Carolyn Denham

Office of the Director
National Center for Social Work and Education Collaboration
212-636-6617
Suite 704